STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION
- OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION.

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING ANITA LOCKWOOD 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY AZTEC, NEW MEXICO #2410

(500) 334-6178

April 6, 1993

Mr. Mark McAndrews

Gas Company Of New Mexico

PO Box 1899

Bloomfield, NM 87413

RE: Amoco Florance #10A, I-30-30N-09W e

Amoco Pritchard #1A, F-01-30N-09W
Amoco Florance #2, A-20-30N-09W

Dear Mr. McAndrews:
Field inspections conducted on April 5, 1993 revealed that the above mentioned
pits have been netted as per requested. The pits are now in compliance and no

longer require C-134 exceptions.

If you have any questions please feel free to call this office.

~ Yours truly,
&LQJM\O..\K- Lavshooat

Dianna K. Fairhurst
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

xc:  Don Ellsworth - BLM Farmington
C-134 Correspondence
Well File



